
 

        
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 10th September 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to inform you about our exciting after school Eco Gardening Club starting on Wednesday 
22nd September for children in KS2 (Years 3,4,5,& 6) at £8.00 per child for four weeks.    
 
Our goal is to make the school grounds more environmentally friendly. We will be clearing weeds, picking 
apples, seeding wildflowers and making signs and labels.  
 
The children will be using gardening tools so there is a limit of 15 students for safety so book quickly to 
avoid disappointment. Children that miss out this time will be first on the list for next time. 
  
Please sent a text via our texting system if you would like your child to participate. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Fiona Johnstone | Teacher 
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